
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24, 2024 

 

Prom: Seniors will a current school ID to enter Prom.  Stop by the main office if you need a new ID 

reprinted.  The fee will be $5 cash only. 

Seniors:  

 Caps and gowns that were not picked up during the scheduled pick up time are in the main office.  Seniors 
that were not able to pick up their cap and gown should stop by the main office at their earliest 
convenience.   Any parent of a mid-year grad can come in through door A to pick up their student’s cap 
and gown as well.  

 Seniors if you are earning the Academic or Technical Honors Diploma, please come to Guidance during 
your lunch period on Wednesday April 24 to pick up the medal you will wear at commencement.  

College Visits: 

 University of Dayton: during lunch on Wednesday, April 24 on Main Street 

Women’s Empowerment:  The Women's Empowerment Club will be having their next meeting after school on 
Tuesday, April 23 in room C318. 

Freshmen Class Cabinet:  There will be a Freshmen Class Cabinet meeting after school on Wednesday, April 
24 in C206. End of year ideas and plans, along with future meetings will be discussed. 

Theater:  Theater banquet tickets can be purchased in Mrs. Neth's room A111 April 24 – May 1 in the morning 
before school starts ONLY. Family and friends are welcome to attend.  Everyone attending must have a ticket 
and tickets are $5.    Banquet is Friday May 3rd 

Yearbook: There is only one week left to order your high school yearbook! This is your LAST CHANCE to 
guarantee your copy of the yearbook. We have only a limited number of books still available, so don't miss your 
chance. Purchase your book TODAY! Go to www.yearbookordercenter.com and use school code 3361. 
Yearbooks will be distributed on May 16 during lunches. 

Best Buddies: Lake Central Best Buddies, along with the other Best Buddies chapters in Lake County are 
raising money for Best Buddies Indiana. The money raised will go toward creating new chapters throughout 
Indiana. You can help out by donating toward the LC Best Buddies team or individual on the team. You can also 
register for the LC Best Buddies team and help raise money. Those who register for the walk and raise $50 or 
more will receive a T-Shirt at the friendship walk event on May 11th. If you have any questions, please reach out 
to Mr. Williams mwilliam@lcscmail.com or Ms. Ponce aponce@lcscmail.com. 

Website to donate or register: https://www.bestbuddiesfriendshipwalk.org/lakecounty/supporting/#lakecentral 

Girls Cross Country:  Girls cross country will have a call out meeting at 6:55am on Monday, April 29 in room 
C133. 

 

A BIG THANKS:  This past Sunday's 2nd Annual Color Run hosted by the Lake Central Student Council 

was an enormous success! A great time was had by all and the group raised over five thousand dollars 

that will be donated to the Indiana Dunes National Lakeshore in celebration of Earth Day! 
Many thanks to all of our sponsors, our timing company, and our DJ/Photo Booth company. Thanks also 
to our student helpers who were out there throwing the color all around, and of course, the race couldn't 
happen without the registered runners! Thank you all for making this event so successful in its second 
year! 
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